

MARCH





Happy Birthday Hazel

Hazel Isaac Daniel Sabir



Wow! What a busy few weeks we have had and a great topic. learning all about 'living and non living things'. I am sure you have heard your child come home talking about "the farmer bringing eggs"

The ducklings have been perfect for teaching children how to care for living things.

Children enjoyed feeding them and watching them paddle in the pool.

Children have also planted herbs to continue growing at home, they have learnt the importance of watering their plants everyday.



Important Dates

Friday 29th March - GOOD FRIDAY
Nursery Closed
Monday 1st April - EASTER MONDAY
Nursery Closed

Term Dates: Monday 1st April - Friday 12th April Nursery closed to funded and term time children Return Monday 15th of April



ENCOURAGE YOUR CHILD TO READ

Reading has numerous benefits—it enhances well-being, sparks imagination, and contributes to education. Even dedicating a few minutes each day can make a significant impact on children of all ages.

Expand beyond books! Offer a variety of reading materials such as fiction, non-fiction, poetry, comics, magazines, and even recipes. Leave interesting reading material in different places around the home and see what captures your child's interest

Read Together as a Family: Choose a favourite time for family reading. You can all read the same book together, explore different materials simultaneously, or have your children take turns reading to each other. This shared reading time can be relaxing and enjoyable for everyone.

You may have noticed some books outside the main entrance, we have started a book share at the Nursery, parent's are welcomed to borrow a book to share at home please remember to return the book so another family can share.

Thank you:)



